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Workers Compensation is a social benefit we enjoy for living in Australia. All social benefits should be 
borne by the taxpayer. Over the years, the costs have been paid for by the prices companies charge to 
their customers. It is wrong to say companies pay. However, as Australian companies' costs increase, 
then they close or move offshore. To make NSW companies more competitive, workers comp should be 
nationalized and the cost come from consolidated revenue from the Commonwealth. 
 


